
Please accept this email as an objection to the proposal to develop the Sainsburys site into flats. 
Building such a large number of flats without increasing local community support resources will 
lead to already over-stretched resources being further stretched, and will lead to increased 
pollution/traffic/congestion issues on local roads which are already packed.  Also, the green 
space is essential for a number of residents of surrounding properties that don't have gardens.

1456




